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With the current mail-in system, Oregon enjoys: more informed voting, as voters have 

time to sit down with informational resources and decide their votes; higher turnout, 

as people are able to vote at their convenience and in comfort, without waiting in 

lines all day, dehydrated and fatigued; confidence in the correctness of the counted 

vote, free from computer glitches, software bugs, vulnerability to hacking, or other 

failure as is all too frequently reported for voting machines; an authentic paper record 

beginning with the actual physical ballot direct from the voter's hands that can be 

authoritatively re-counted at need; and identity verification in the form of signature 

matching, which yes, really is checked. We have effectively NO fraud and far superior 

representation of ALL the population of the state, urban and rural alike, BECAUSE 

OF mail-in voting. Going backward on this now will not benefit our state in any 

respect! 


